
Medicines for Europe and the Generics Bulletin are pleased to announce a poster 

competition for members of the European Pharmaceutical Students' Association 
rd (EPSA). The competition will be held in the context of the Joint 23 Medicines for Europe 

th and 20 IGBA Annual Conference that will take place on June 14-16 in Lisbon (Portugal). 

The winner will be invited to attend the Conference and to present the winning poster 

during one of the main sessions.

The topic of the poster competition is 'Better Access, Better Health':  How are the off-

patent industries contributing to the sustainability of healthcare systems and raising 

awareness for generic, biosimilar and value-added medicines among pharmacy students 

across Europe?.

All applications must be sent via email to  before 

May 26. The poster must be submitted in pdf format, ready for printing (Size A1: 841x594 

mm, CMYK, 300 DPI). The jury, composed of a Medicines for Europe senior team and 

Generics Bulletin editors, will choose the winner and also select the 10 best entries to be 

exhibited during the IGBA-Medicines for Europe Annual Conference.

We look forward to meeting you in Lisbon!  

dpiedade@medicinesforeurope.com

OPEN POSTER GUIDELINESWWW.MEDICINESFOREUROPE.COM

Win free entry and a trip to the IGBA-Medicines 
for Europe Annual Conference in Lisbon!

POSTER COMPETITION

www.generics-bulletin.com

http://www.medicinesforeurope.com/docs/Medicines%20for%20Europe%20Poster%20Competition.pdf
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